

7.9.2014

Dear Member of Warwick District Council,

With regard to the proposed Gypsy and Traveller site adjcent to the Stratford Road in Warwick, I feel sure that there must be more suitable sites in the district.

The proximity to the sewage works is to treat these people as second-class citizens. When the wind blows in a certain direction, we suffer from the dreadful smell in Foxes Way; so I can imagine how much worse it is so near to the sewage works. It surely cannot be healthy apart from being highly unpleasant.

Secondly it will reduce the selling price of the neighbouring houses which seems unfair to the buyers.

I hope that you will bear these points in mind when making your decision.

Yours faithfully,

